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Tuesday 15th November 2022  
 

Photographic consent for printed school publications 
Requires immediate response 

 
EYFS and Year 1/2 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
In accordance with GDPR, we need to ask permission to take your child’s photograph for printed 
school materials and this includes Christmas plays and productions.  
 
The Christmas photos are a lovely memento of your child's part in their Christmas Production. The 
photographs are of your child in costume, in a small group eg for EYFS the groups may be of angels, 
wise men, shepherds. They are then printed and are available to purchase on the evening for £1.00. 
 
If you would like your child to have their photograph taken as part of the EYFS/ KS1 Christmas 
photographs, it is imperative that you submit the google form below by Monday 21st November 2022. 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/Tk1dHU8yrK 
 

Best wishes,  
Headlands Primary School 

 
  

https://forms.office.com/r/Tk1dHU8yrK

